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Submission text 
How can it be possible that in all the papers there is wording of 'consultancy' and of securing 

'equal rights' and same treatment of temporary residents and permanent residents while yet 

the implementation of the reforms is so clearly made without any influence and unequal with 

regard to temporary residents (not even mentioning the misinterpretations that have been 

made possible by using general terms for transition arrangements and then even when 

explaining them still leave room for interpretation.  

Clearly people with same situations prior to July 1st 2012(PR and 

TemporaryResident/457visa having an LAFHA) will be treated completely different with 

regard to transitioning to the new rules.  

The minimum must be that all are treated the same in the transition period!!!!  
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